
  Professional Women in Building : PWB NEWS 

Join us along with 

            

March 19, 2024 
 from 6-8pm  

  for our rescheduled 

“Sprucing up your LinkedIn Presence” 

and complimentary headshots (to the first 20) 

Free for RIBA, PWB, and NAWIC Members 

$25 for guests 

RSVP to jpagel@gopella.com by March 12 

**Please bring a donation item to benefit the  

Elizabeth Buffum Chace Center- a list of items can be found on our 

website or scan the QR Code ** 

 
  
PWB Officers  
Jacqueline Pagel - President  
Chelsea Elsdoerfer - Vice President 
Larissa Wilcox - Treasurer/Secretary 

 

Want to learn more about the PWB? 

Please visit our site for contact info, up-coming events 

and news at  http://ribuilders.org/professional-women-

in-building 
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